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Dear Parents and Carers
I am writing to advise you of some amendments that we are making to our risk assessment. 

Firstly, we have decided that from Monday 28th September, we will be moving to a two-bubble rather than a three-bubble system. Owls and Badgers class will combine to form one bubble; Squirrels class will remain a separate bubble for now. The reasons for this are to allow for flexibility in the afternoon teaching of these classes ensuring that they can make the best progress possible. I have consulted with the Local Authority on this matter and they have stated that because of the size of our school, the number of sibling groups between the classes and the highly effective hygiene and prevention strategies we have in place that these actions are fully COVID-secure. 

Secondly, I would like to thank you all for your patience around our structuring of lunchtimes. As you are aware, in the early stages of the term- to ensure that children were able to manage playing under the new normal rules- we reduced lunchtime by 15 minutes. I am so impressed by how amazingly the children have settled into the new normal routines and how brilliant their behaviour has been that I no longer feel this reduction is required. Consequently, we will be returning lunchtime to its normal length from Monday 28th September. 

Finally, we are now in a position where we can offer a breakfast club to pupils if parents require it. We will not be running breakfast club daily, as the financial implications of this mean that it is not sustainable; however, we will be offering breakfast club as an on-demand service from Monday 5th October and will provide the provision between 7:45-8:45. To book a place for your child, please contact the school office the week before the place is required. This will allow us time to put in place staffing and purchase food etc. as required. We will require parents to pay in advance of the session. If you need to cancel for any reason, we will require 24 hours’ notice. 

Unfortunately, we can only offer this service if it is financially viable. The school does not wish to make a profit from the club but if we make a significant loss, that impacts on funding we have available to provide exciting and enriching learning opportunities for children. I am therefore proposing the following: 

If there is only one child registered for the club the charge will be £12; for two children, the charge will be £6; for three children the charge will be £4. For four or more children, we will charge £3. I hope this pricing structure makes sense and that you see it as a fair way for us to offer this service to parents without it impacting on the budget we have available to ensure your children have an outstanding learning experience. 

Any questions about this please do not hesitate to contact me on head@trekenner.net or call the school office. 

Yours Sincerely 

Mr. M. Wheeler 
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